
 
 

TENDER FOR 
 

2025 SIDEWALK AND CURB CONSTRUCTION AND REPAIRS 
 

in the Town of Niagara-on-the-Lake 
 

Sealed Tender submissions will be received digitally via online submission utilizing Bids 
and Tenders e-procurement website by the Office of the Clerk, Town of Niagara-on-the-
Lake, 1593 Four Mile Creek Road, P.O. Box 100, Virgil, Ontario until 2:00 p.m. local 
time on: 

Wednesday May 21, 2025 

 
The work is to consist of, but it is not limited to the following: 

• The installation of a new 1.8 metre curb-face sidewalk on the south side of 
Cherry Street, between Frontier Drive and Henry Street, the installation of new 
1.5 metre sidewalks along the north and south side of Loretta Drive, between 
Fisher Drive and Loretta Drive. The contract also includes the full replacement of 
existing sidewalk panels, curbs and/or gutters in various locations throughout 
Town, including complete removal, restoration and the supply of all labour, 
equipment, and material necessary for the installation of the new sidewalks, 
curbs and/or gutters. 

 

Plans, Specifications and Form of Tender may be obtained starting Monday May 5, 
2025, from Bids and Tenders e-procurement web site. 

 

The lowest or any tender is not necessarily accepted. 

 

 

Town Clerk 

Town of Niagara-on-the-Lake 

1593 Four Mile Creek Road, P.O. Box 100 

Virgil, Ontario 
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